
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
Friday, 27 October 2017 
 
MEC KAUNDA TOGETHER WITH KZN SANTACO TO LEAD PROVINCIAL PUBLIC 
TRANSPORT PRAYER TO PROMOTE PEACE AND STABILITY IN KWANONGOMA TAXI 
INDUSTRY 
  
The MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Mxolisi Kaunda, together with the 
KwaZulu-Natal South African Taxi Council (SANTACO) leadership will lead the Provincial Public 
Transport Prayer to promote peace and stability in the taxi industry in KwaNongoma. 
  
As part of the ongoing October Transport Month’s activities, Kaunda and the delegation 
including leaders of the Interfaith will lead a prayer to promote peace and stability in the public 
transport fraternity.  This prayer also seeks divine intervention in reducing road crashes and 
fatalities and to sensitize road users to the importance of road safety in the province. 
  
Kaunda will be accompanied by members of the Executive council, Local leadership, Traditional 
leaders, leaders and members of the Interfaith and other Transport stakeholders. 
  
The details of the prayer are as follows: 
  
DATE:  28 October 2017 (Saturday) 
VENUE:  LINDIZWE SPORTSFIELD (Kwa-Nongoma) 
TIME:  09H00 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the event. 
 
 Ends. 
 
Media contacts:  
Mluleki Mtungwa 0609741140 mluleki.mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462/ 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
Nathi Sukazi 0810180518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 
   
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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